
NOTICE 
 

The Town of North Dansville /Village of Dansville CONSOLIDATION 
STUDY COMMITTEE has set a public hearing for TUESDAY APRIL 
20, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. to be held at 14 Clara Barton St., Dansville, NY  
14437. 
 
THIS IS AN OPPORTUNITY FOR ANYONE INTERESTED TO LEARN 
ABOUT THE STUDY THAT IS CURRENTLY BEING CONDUCTED. The 
committee and the consultant will provide an overview of the project 
and a timeline for completion.  There are no final conclusions at this 
point in the project.  The committee hopes to hear from you on 
issues that are important and should be researched and discussed 
throughout this process.  Further information can be found at 
www.cgr.org/dansville.  
 


